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Date: August 8, 2019 

 

     End of Month Report 

 

         July 

 

     For the month of July, 2019, we had the following statistics for the Building 

Department. 

 

1. 46 Building Permits were issued for projects. 

2. 17 Contractor Licenses were issued. 

3. 10 Building Permits have been completed. 

4. 44 Visual inspections/meetings were conducted on site for various 

projects. 

5.       Violations were sent with     still outstanding to date and with 1 

resident in court for various infractions. 

     During the month of July, we sent out over 75 Expired Permit letters for 2018 in an 

effort to clear the 2018 permit files. 

 

     The Ordinance Enforcement Officer and Building Inspectors from the Town of 

Cambria and the Town of Lockport reviewed those expired permit files for the proper 

required documents.  They then made site visits for the final inspections and closing 

out of the permits.     
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